Bharati college University of Delhi

STUDENT'S HELP DESK

NOTICE

21 April,2023

PHOTO SESSION FOR COLLEGE MAGAZINE

Dear Students,

We are pleased to announce a Photo session for the upcoming college magazine. All societies are requested to be present with their Conveners on the 25th and 26th April. The photo session will be begin from 12pm.

Therefore, we urge all societies to participate actively in the photo session. Please note that all members of the society must be present for the photo session. Please ensure that your society is present on time for the photo session to avoid any inconvenience.

We look forward to your active participation and request all the remaining societies to submit their data before the photo session.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Student Help Desk

Bharati College

Contact:6398631942